
	
	
	
	
	

	
GEAR	SWAP,	SEPTEMBER	19,	2020	

READ	ME!	
	
1.		Gear	drop	off,	12	–	2pm,	will	be	by	vehicle.		Vehicles	will	form	a	line	through	
the	field	on	the	north	side	of	Red	Lodge	Ales.		Tables	will	be	lined	up	to	check	
in	your	gear.		If	you	want	to	get	a	clipboard	and	fill	out	your	information	while	
waiting	for	a	table,	please	park	in	line	and	grab	a	clipboard.		TO	KEEP	THINGS	
MOVING,	HAVE	AN	IDEA	OF	YOUR	ITEM’S	PRICES	IN	ADVANCE!		OUR	
VOLUNTEERS	DO	NOT	HAVE	TIME	TO	HELP	YOU	EVALUATE	YOUR	GEAR.		
Google	it,	ask	a	friend,	see	what	the	same	item	is	going	for	used	online.		
	
2.		Payment	for	your	sold	items	will	be	done	via	Paypal,	Venmo	or	by	check	in	
the	mail.		Be	prepared	to	fill	out	your	PayPal,	Venmo	email	address	if	you	want	
to	be	paid	online.		We	will	not	be	handing	cash	out		due	to	COVID.		
	
3.		When	shopping,	masks	are	required.		Sanitation	areas	and	handwashing	
areas	will	be	available.		If	you	touch	something,	don’t	touch	your	face	until	
you’ve	washed	your	hands.		
	
4.		We	will	be	limiting	the	number	of	people	allowed	into	the	swap	so	please	
shop	and	leave.		Our	$5	entry	fee	will	be	charged	with	your	purchase.			
	
5.		Try	to	use	a	debit	or	credit	card.		We	will	be	able	to	make	change	but	we	
prefer	not	to	handle	cash.		Volunteers	will	have	gloves,	but	be	sure	to	sanitize	
upon	using/receiving	cash	at	checkout.		
	
6.		We	are	not	allowing	clothing	to	be	sold	this	year.		Please	do	not	bring	it	–	
you’ll	just	take	it	home.		Only	outdoor	ski/snowboard	jackets	and	pants.		
	
7.		Thank	you	for	your	patience	and	understanding!		See	you	Saturday!	


